
 

 
  
141117638.1  

Donna L. Barnett

DBarnett@perkinscoie.com
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August 31, 2018 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

Re: Docket A-130355, Rulemaking to Consider Possible Corrections and Changes in 
WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedure Rules  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) appreciates the opportunity to comment on the final proposal of the 
Commission’s procedural rules governing confidential information.  PSE values this process, and 
it appreciates Staff’s consideration of all the comments PSE has made to date.  PSE has no 
further comments at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Donna L. Barnett 

 


